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Stolen vehicle sought in Atchison
(KAIR)--An Atchison resident is missing a pickup truck, and police are on the
search to find it, and whoever stole the vehicle.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the owner of the
1991 Chevrolet pickup truck reported it stolen after it was taken sometime
between 8:45 Friday night and 8:00 Saturday morning.

It was stolen while parked in the 1000 block of Atchison’s South 6th Street.

According to Wilson, the truck is two-tone blue, with two air conditioners in the
truck bed.

Anyone with information related to the crime should call Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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